
NOTICE OF VACANCY 

ASSEMBLY DISTRICT 4 
 

Assembly District 4 is vacant, and the Assembly will appoint a person to fill the seat until the 

next regular election, in November 2025. 

Candidate Qualifications: A person is eligible to be an assembly member if the person is a 

qualified borough voter and has been a borough resident and a resident in the territory embraced 

with the assembly district for which they file for one year immediately prior to the appointment. 

District 4 includes the city of Wasilla and the greater Wasilla area (from Seward Merdian to the 

east, to Sylvan Road in the west, to Spruce Avenue to the North, and runs along part of the north 

side of Knik Goose Bay Road).  If you are unsure if you reside in Assembly District 4, please 

contact the Clerk’s Office at the number below or go to the following website and search your 

address:  

https://msb.maps.arcgis.com/apps/MapSeries/index.html?appid=1843d2e279c64ca0ada
dce8af7724372 

For the Assembly to consider you as a candidate to fill the vacancy in Assembly District 4, you 

will need to fill out an application and return it to the Clerk’s Office.  You can find the 

application at www.matsugov.us, or you can contact the Clerk’s Office at the number below for 

an application to be emailed, or come to the Clerk’s Office at 350 E. Dahlia Avenue to pick up an 

application.  

The successful candidate will be required to file a Financial Disclosure Form with the Alaska 

Public Offices Commission within 30 days of appointment. 

Application deadline is 5 p.m. on Friday, September 27, 2024. 

If you have any questions, please contact the Clerk’s Office at (907) 861-8683 or in person at 

350 E. Dahlia Avenue, Palmer. 

https://msb.maps.arcgis.com/apps/MapSeries/index.html?appid=1843d2e279c64ca0adadce8af7724372
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